
 
 
 
 
ADVISORY NOTICE:  2010 DISPUTE RESOLUTION SUMMARY 

February 15,  2011 

The Commission has issued its 2010 Dispute Resolutions Summary, providing detailed 
statistics concerning the number of complaints received and addressed by the 
Commission from January 1, 2010 to December 31, 2010.   

A copy of the Summary can be obtained here. 

The Summary, and the information it contains, is part of the Commission’s ongoing 
commitment to effective player protection and to transparency in its operations. 

Questions, comments or concerns may be addressed to the Kahnawake Gaming 
Commission at info@gamingcommission.ca . 

 

http://www.gamingcommission.ca/docs/2010ComplaintAnalysisSummary.pdf

